
Summary of Sub 124 
This submission claims that it can be difficult for franchisees to make accurate 
judgements about the ongoing financial viability of franchisors. The submission 
acknowledges that the code changes in March 2008 improved the situation but 
outlines difficulties experienced in receiving up-to-date information from the 
franchisor after disclosure has been completed and agreements have been signed. 
 
This submission is from a franchisee. 
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